Laser Ranging Ground System

Progress

One-way system delay still being worked. Independent timing test with
Instrument Scientist is now delayed until November.

Zimmerwald (Switzerland) and Herstmonceux (Gr.Britain) have been
approved by the Selection Committee to participate as ground stations
for LRO Laser Ranging. Up to 3 other international stations may also
turn in formal paperwork to participate.

All LR tests at NGSLR have been completed and passed with the
exception of the independent timing test mentioned above.

Document detailing the LR tests and results at NGSLR is in
preparation.

There will be at least 2 presentations given and a splinter meeting held
on Laser Ranging to LRO at the upcoming International Laser Ranging
Workshop in Poznan, Poland (Oct 13-17). All of the participating ILRS

stations will have personnel in attendance.

Issues & Risks: None.



